From: Savage, Debra

To: Roate, George

Subject: Re: Permit Renewal: #18-042 QMG Surgery Center, Quincy
Date: Wednesday, February 24, 2021 11:11:02 AM

Hi George,

| approve this permit renewal based on the State Board Staff Report and the letter from the
Quincy Medical Group Surgery Center.

Thank you, Debi

Debi (Debra) Savage MSN, RN
[llinois Health Facilities and Services Review Board Chair
847-877-7722

From: Roate, George <George.Roate@lllinois.gov>

Sent: Friday, February 19, 2021 9:54 AM

To: Savage, Debra <Debra.Savage@lllinois.gov>; LeGrand, Monica <Monica.LeGrand@Illinois.gov>;
Grundy, Stacy <Stacy.Grundy@Illinois.gov>; Kaatz, Gary <Gary.Kaatz@|llinois.gov>; Murray, Linda R.
<Linda.R.Murray@Illinois.gov>; Martell, Sandra L. <Sandra.L.Martell@Illinois.gov>

Cc: Avery, Courtney <Courtney.Avery@Illlinois.gov>; Simmons, April R. <April.Simmons@Illinois.gov>;
Guild, Ann <Ann.Guild@illinois.gov>; Constantino, Mike <Mike.Constantino@!|llinois.gov>

Subject: Permit Renewal: #18-042 QMG Surgery Center, Quincy

Good morning

Attached are the request, and State Board Staff Report for a permit renewal for project #08-042,
Quincy Medical Group Surgery Center. In April 2019, the permit holders were authorized to
establish a multi-specialty ASTC in Quincy, with a project completion date of March 1, 2021. The
permit holders are requesting a 6-month permit renewal (3/1/21 to 9/1/21), to allow for the IDPH
survey/inspection/licensure project to be completed. There were no negative findings in our report.
Being a first-time renewal, Chairwoman Savage has the authority to review and render a verdict in
regard to this request, but your review is also encouraged and questions/comments are welcome.
Once again, thank you for your service, be safe, and be well.

State of lllinois - CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: The information contained in this communication is
confidential, may be attorney-client privileged or attorney work product, may constitute inside information
or internal deliberative staff communication, and is intended only for the use of the addressee.
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